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Engineering regulator appoints interim registrar 
 
Toronto – (January 18, 2018) – Effective February 7, 2018, Johnny Zuccon, P.Eng., will take over as 
interim registrar of Professional Engineers Ontario (PEO)—Ontario’s engineering regulator. 
 
Zuccon, currently PEO’s deputy registrar, tribunals and regulatory affairs, was appointed interim registrar 
by the association’s Executive Committee after current Registrar Gerard McDonald, P.Eng., announced 
his resignation in December. McDonald is set to become CEO of Engineers Canada. 
 
Zuccon’s appointment will remain in effect until a permanent registrar is appointed and takes office. PEO 
Council began the process for recruiting a new registrar earlier this month. 
 
Joining PEO in 1995, Zuccon has worked in many areas in the organization, giving him a broad range of 
experience for the role. 
 
About Professional Engineers Ontario 
Under the authority of the Professional Engineers Act, PEO governs over 85,000 licence and certificate 
holders and regulates professional engineering in Ontario. PEO’s mission is to regulate and advance the 
practice of engineering to protect the public interest. Its vision is to be the trusted leader in professional 
self-regulation. Professional engineering safeguards life, health, property, economic interests, the public 
welfare and the environment. Professional engineers can be identified by the P.Eng. after their names. 
Holders of limited licences can be identified by LEL or LET after their names. 
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For additional information or interviews, please contact:  
Duff McCutcheon, Manager, Communications 
Tel: 416-840-1068; 800-339-3716, ext.1068 
Cell: 416-797-8175 
Email: dmccutcheon@peo.on.ca 
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